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July 5, 2021 Resolution Number 2021-667 

Hon. David Piccini 
Minister of Environment, Conversation and Parks, Ontario
minister.mecp@ontario.ca

Subject: Response to Provincial Consultation on Regulatory 
Proposals (Phase 1) under the Conservation Authorities Act 

I am writing to advise that Regional Council approved the following 
resolution at its meeting held on June 24, 2021: 

Resolution Number 2021-667 

That the staff comments on the Regulatory Proposals (Phase 1) under 
the Conservation Authorities Act, attached as Appendix I to the report of 
the Commissioner of Public Works, listed on the June 24, 2021 Regional 
Council agenda, titled “Response to Provincial Consultation on 
Regulatory Proposals (Phase 1) under the Conservation Authorities Act”, 
be endorsed; 

And further, that a copy of the subject report be forwarded to the Ministry 
of the Environment Conservation and Parks, the Cities of Brampton and 
Mississauga, the Town of Caledon, Toronto and Region Conservation 
Authority, Credit Valley Conservation, Conservation Halton, Nottawasaga 
Valley Conservation Authority and Lake Simcoe Region Conservation 
Authority. 

On behalf of Regional Council, I request that you give consideration to 
the above resolution. 

Kindest personal regards, 

Nando Iannicca 
Regional Chair and Chief Executive Officer 

Copy: Kealy Dedman, Commissioner of Public Works  
Adrian Smith, Director of Planning and Growth Management 

Also sent to: 

Laura Hall, Town Clerk, Town of Caledon 

Diana Rusnov, City Clerk, City of Mississauga 

Peter Fay, City Clerk, City of Brampton  

Hassaan Basit, CAO, Conservation Halton 
John MacKenzie, CEO, Toronto and Region Conservation Authority 

Deborah Martin-Downs, CAO, Credit Valley Conservation 

Robert Baldwin, CAO, Lake Simcoe Region Conservation Authority 

Doug Hevenor, CAO, Nottawasaga Conservation Valley Authority  
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